
From: Donna Arndt
To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel
Subject: Puget Sound Energy..Bill
Date: Tuesday, June 06, 2017 2:45:42 PM

Dear Sir:
 
Please do not give  PSE permission to increase monthly  electricity rates. DocketsUE  170033.
As an elderly Senior Citizen I  am hoping my savings lasts as long as I do.

Thank you for taking the time to read this e-mail.

Sincerely,

Donna Arndt
Issaquah, WA 9802
7
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